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S P E C I A L  A N N O U N C E M E N T

Dear MDO / Clubs 

Following a meeting on Sunday 13th September, your Council of Governors has decided to work together and share the duties of the role of Council 
Chairman for the remainder of this Lions year.

Council have elected three of their number to be the focal point for each Council meeting and any duties that would normally be handled by the Council 
Chairman.

From Today to the 31st December 2020 – DG Alastair Joel Email : alastairjoel@lionsclubs.co.uk
1st January to 31st March 2021 – DG Richard Williams Email: richardwilliams@lionsclubs.co.uk
1st April to 30th June 2021 – DG Ujjal Kular  Email Ujjalkular@lionsclubs.co.uk

I am sure you will all wish them every success in taking on these additional duties and do your utmost to support them over the coming months.

Normal elections for the next Council Chairman 2021-22 will be conducted in January as per normal, to appoint a Council Chairman for the next Lions 
year in July.

Much is still to be sorted out, so any queries please direct these initially to Council Secretary Phil Robinson Email: secretary@lionsclubs.co.uk
Kind regards
Alastair Joel
Richard Williams
Ujjal Kular

On Behalf of Council of Governors 2020-21




